Miss H. O'Dullaghan,

Dear Miss O'Dullaghan,

Thankyyou for your letter of June 10th, and also for the address of Miss Keating and Mr. Carev. You can rest assured that I shall get in touch with them.

I feel I should thank you for your kindly reception on the occasion of my visit on Friday last which I enjoyed very much. I hope to be able to snatch some time during the coming weeks to go out and have a chat with you over your promised cup of tea. In the meantime I am glad that you will strive to swell the ranks of the League and f can safely say that if all members were as helpful as you are the task of the League would be made much easier. Thanking you again.

Yours sincerely,

J.O. Barry-Walsh, Organising Secretary.